
 
 

CBE response to Minister of Education’s operational review  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — Media are invited to an availability where Calgary Board of 
Education Board Chair Joy Bowen-Eyre will respond to the operational review 
released today by the Minister of Education. 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:        Thursday, Sept. 14, 2017 
Time:        3:00 p.m. 
Place:      Education Centre, 1221-8 St., S.W. 
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